
January 17, 2025 

Huey Feagin - Partnership Sales, LLC 

Birmingham, AL

Dear Huey Feagin, 

I am writing to express our sincere appreciation for the outstanding service your company has 

provided to our department in supplying nursing pins for our graduating nursing students. As 

you know, the nursing pinning ceremony is a significant and cherished tradition for our students, 

and your contributions have helped make this event even more special. 

From the very beginning of our collaboration, your team has been professional, attentive, and 

highly responsive to our needs. The process of selecting, customizing, and receiving the pins was 

seamless, and your staff worked diligently to ensure that everything was delivered on time and to 

the highest standards. The quality of the nursing pins exceeded our expectations, and our 

students were truly thrilled with the final product. 

In addition to the exceptional product quality, we are especially grateful for the personal care and 

attention your team provided throughout the process. Your commitment to customer satisfaction 

was evident at every stage, and it had a significant impact on the overall experience for both our 

staff and students. 

We look forward to using your services again this Spring and would not hesitate to recommend 

your company to others seeking high-quality nursing pins and excellent customer service. 

Thank you once again for your dedication to excellence. 

Sincerely, 

Kevil A. Tice 

Health Services Specialist 

ktice@sheltonstate.edu 

p: 205.391.2443 

9500 Old Greensboro Rd 

Tuscaloosa, AL 35405

Kevil A. Tice 
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